Leatherwood Mountains Property Owners’ Association

Snow Information Sheet
Our two employees work for the benefit of the Property Owners’ Association and all their actions must be in accordance with their safety first.  If at anytime either employee does not think that he can complete any activity safely they are not to proceed. 

Our employees will clear the road of snow the best they can using the truck and the tractor each with their attached snowplows and ice melt spreaders.   

The expectation is to clean the “major roads” first and then the other roads.  The general procedure is driveways will be opened for full time residents, renters and others when our employees realize a property is being used.  If a road is not being used we will not clean it, in a similar manner an unused property will not have its driveway cleared.    

Leatherwood Mountains Property Owners’ Association does not carry insurance for our employees to provide towing service or any other personal needs of the membership.  Our employees will do all that they can to assist anyone in Leatherwood Mountains but we cannot provide personal services for individual property owners.  

Leatherwood Mountains Property Owners’ Association wants to remind its owners and visitors that having a four wheel drive vehicle does not mean that you can go anywhere you want on our roads at anytime.  While your vehicle may be able to go forward it may not be able to stop, turn or make a safe descent on our private mountain roads.  Remember that most of our many curves and inclines are without guardrails.  A small patch of ice may have catastrophic results.
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